
From: Maley, Patrick <PatrickMaley@oig.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Date: 4/2/2014 8:30:26 AM

Subject: Senate's RSIC report
Attachments: FINAL Report by the Special Subcommittee on Retirement Investments April 2014.
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For situational awareness only--RSIC fiduciary audit report will be final on 4-30.   There is expected to 
be an internal consistency to all of these reports to hopefully bring closure to this statewide issue and 
a path forward.  Call if you need more details. 

Thanks
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